

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 12th November 2021

Children in Need

Friday 19th November 2021



Next Friday to support Children in Need the

School Council have asked if the children can all come in sports clothes with either a yellow or spotty theme. If they don't have yellow or spotty clothes just something a bit different would be great.

Also they have suggested 'crazy hair' for those that want to take part.

We are asking for donations to be made through ParentPay please - NO CASH - using the following link:

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=5547

